
1

Tim Carroll

From: CCC Tennis <ccctennisshack@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2020 6:14 PM
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov; Cc: Alexandra London-Thompson; Betty 

FrankBailey; Bill Rossi; James Malkin; Jan Buhrman; Jeff Herman; Katie Carroll; Marina 
Lent; Matt Poole; Susan Stevens; Warren Doty

Cc: nancy grundman; Kathleen Bailey; eddie.solidlabor@gmail.com; Benjamin Birnbach; 
Justin Grossman

Subject: Fall Tennis

Thank you for all of your continued support of the tennis program. We would like to continue to be able to 
safely engage the up island community with the tennis program this fall. We are pleased to report the tennis 
program has continued without incident, promoting social distancing, wearing of masks to and from the courts, 
with limited numbers on each court, and with tracing protocols in place. This has allowed members to engage in 
outdoor activities in a safe and healthy way.   
 
In preparation for the April 15th Selectmen's Meeting, we invite you to come to the tennis area to observe the continued 
precautions  which have been taken in order to ensure the safety of those involved, as well as creating a barrier between 
the tennis area and areas where the up island school children will be. 
We are open every day of the week from 8am to 12pm and from 3pm until 6pm. If you wish to contact us you can email us 
at this email address ccctennisshack@gmail.com or you can call us at (508) 645-3061 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eddie Stahl on behalf of Fall Chilmark Tennis 
 
 


